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Foreword 

 
The Government of Turkey is implementing a project called “Road Improvement and Traffic 

Safety”. In this project there is a traffic safety component called the “Traffic Safety Project”. 

 

Within the “Traffic safety Project” a review of existing methods, standards and guidelines 

will be carried out and recommendations for amendments and changes will be proposed. 

 

The purpose of this report is to describe the review and to present proposals for 

recommendations for amendments and changes regarding Highway Design. 

 

The author of the report Mr. Rolf Lövkvist, SweRoad’s specialist on highway design. 

 

This report is the final report after three working periods in Ankara.  

 

In the first period, October 1999, the existing standards and practices were studied.  

During the second period, January-February 2000, the review continued and preliminary 

proposals for amendments and changes was prepared and presented in a draft report, 

submitted to KGM in March 2000. 

In the third period, May-June 2000, comments and suggestions from KGM Survey and 

Design Department after studying the draft report were discussed. In this final report the result 

of those discussions have been included. 

 

 

 

Ankara, August 7, 2000 

 

 

 

Hans Ek 

Deputy Team Leader 

SweRoad 

  


